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I am opposed to the creation of any NAC which includes federal or state managed public lands. These
lands were set aside and designated for public use and enjoyment. These lands hold our natural
resources -water, agriculture, timber, minerals, and clean air. Control by publicly traded companies or
foreign interests will not result in management beneficial to our public use and enjoyment, but will be
sold to the highest bidder, including foreign investors, who do not have the same purpose in mind. This
could potentially eliminate all grazing rights, impact water rights, restrict enjoyment of clean air, result
in timber clear cutting for foreign sale, and eliminate extraction of minerals or oil and gas, just to name
a few.

I am not in favor of this proposal and I urge the SEC to reject the inclusion of any state or federal
public lands in any NAC.
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